	
	
	



	
	
	



++++ Future car park closure ++++
 
This car park has been identified as an opportunity site to provide new homes, including 40 per cent affordable housing. 
 
We have submitted a planning application to the London Borough of Brent for consideration.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If this application is approved, it is expected that construction of these new homes will start in the second half of 2021. 
 
As a result, we will need to permanently close this car park ahead of works commencing. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and want to assure you that we will not close this car park earlier than is necessary.
 
We will keep you updated on this matter, but if you have any questions or comments please email us on WembleyParkStationCarPark@tfl.gov.uk or visit: https://tfl.gov.uk/help-and-contact/.
 
Our team will be happy to answer your questions.
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